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                           Independent Visitors
We are actively recruiting Independent Visitors [IV’s] to champion and support Young people. This is a service for children or young people who are Looked After by the Local authority and express a wish to have an IV. The key aims are for the IV is to form a good relationship and establish valuable support over a period of time.
Independent Visitors should offer:
· One to one attention.
· Be a trusted adult who supports a young person and who is not paid to do so.
· A listening ear and a valued friend 
· Someone to go out with and to try new things with.
· Someone who can advocate with a young person or for a young person.
· Someone to spend time with ‘out of hours’ when other staff are not available. 
· Someone to support a young person at their reviews if they wish their IV to be present. 
· Someone to confide in but who will pass on information to the social worker if there are concerns. 
· Someone to spend time with who has agreed in advance that they have a year available for the young person.

· If the social worker or foster placement changes, or if a young person  moves into semi-independent accommodation – a young person may  still have the same IV which can offer continuity of support
If you are a young person or you know someone who you think would be interested in having an IV or you know someone who would make a good IV:                       

                        Please call: 0208863-7319 and ask for 
                                                 Sue Bush
Independent Visitors Partnership Co-ordinator 

or
E-mail:independentvisitors@hopeharrow.org.uk 

Website:www.hopeharrow.org.uk 
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